LUNCHES AND LUNCHROOM GUIDELINES

All students must bring a sack lunch. We have microwaves available to heat food if needed.

Please refrain from sending items with which students will need adult supervision, such as
opening cans or bottles (including medal pull top containers for safety reasons- ie. Chef
Boyardee ravioli/spaghetti o’s). Half-day Pre-K may bring a snack to eat if you do not want
them to eat lunch at school.

Guidelines for the lunchroom:

1. Foods to be warmed in the microwave oven must be in a microwave safe container that is
manageable by the student. The school does not provide bowls.

2. Foods to be warmed in the microwave oven should be a WARM-UP ONLY and may require
no more than two minutes in the microwave oven.

3. Foods such as apples and oranges should be prepared at home and packaged in a zip lock bag.
4. Absolutely no paring knives or any item of this type should be packed in a student’s lunch.

5. Please do not send cokes or energy drinks in lunches.
6. You are welcome to come eat lunch with your child/children
7. Please be prompt if taking your student off campus for lunch. If the student is not

back by class time, they will receive a tardy.

Conduct for the lunchroom.

1. Students will enter the lunchroom in an orderly manner and be seated at designated
tables.
2. Students must remain seated until dismissed by the teacher or lunch monitor.
3. Students may visit quietly with their neighbors on either side.
4. Students may NOT talk about inappropriate topics.
5. Students should keep the lunchroom neat and clean.



